
 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
 

 
 
AT A PUBLIC HEARING OF THE ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS HELD ON MONDAY, 
OCTOBER 2, 2017 THE FOLLOWING ACTIONS WERE TAKEN: 
 
 
The Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting was not held due to lack of quorum.  All applicants will 

be heard at the next regularly scheduled meeting of November 6, 2017. 

 


